
 

 

Dear families 

 

Reading is a fabulous way to start each day so you are invited to come and join us every 

Friday morning, starting on Friday 29th April, from 8.40am until 9.10am in your child’s class, 

or the hall if you have more than one child at KPIA, to share a book together. A bell will ring 

at 9.10am to signal the end of the reading time ready for the children to move on to their 

phonics learning.  

We look forward to welcoming lots of you back into our school! Which book might you 

choose? 

 

             
    

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs Dickens 


